
November 13, 2020

This message is to alert PPP Borrowers of unsolicited communications regarding their loans.

Some of our PPP Borrowers have alerted us to unsolicited emails they have received from 3rd parties,
apparently offering services related to PPP loan forgiveness. Borrowers should exercise caution when
receiving such unsolicited communications, as they may be tied to fraudulent activity.

In a recent court decision, the SBA was ordered to release the names, addresses and loan amounts of
all PPP borrowers. We anticipate that once this information is released, some of our Borrowers may
receive unsolicited communications.

We appreciate you choosing NSB for your banking needs.

Sincerely,

The NSB Commercial Banking Team

 ​  ​  ​  ​

https://www.nsbvt.com/
https://www.cfo.com/credit/2020/11/court-orders-release-of-ppp-borrower-details/
https://www.facebook.com/NorthfieldSavingsBank
https://www.linkedin.com/company/northfield-savings-bank-vt
http://www.youtube.com/user/NSBVT
https://www.instagram.com/nsbvt/
https://www.nsbvt.com/hours-locations

